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What’s Hot and What’s Not

In this issue, everything is hot and it all relates to Cochin Days 2019.

This annual event is organized by the Cochin Days Committee – not the Council of Cochin.  Congratulations to the Committee.

The Committee is comprised of a small number of ratepayers and residents  (openings are available for those asking) and they could not “pull it off” without the willing participation of innumerable volunteers.  Thanks to these persons and their cheerful contributions.  It was not uncommon for volunteers to plan their summer trip to Cochin to coincide with Cochin Days.  One such volunteer came from Montreal.

The Village’s administrative staff took on additional duties to help out.  Thanks to Amber and Jennifer.

Our outside staff responded to a request that it be “all hands on deck” for the weekend.  Thanks to Foreman James and his crew.

Finally and most importantly, thanks to all of those who attended this most successful presentation.

We look forward to seeing everyone on the weekend of August 7, 8 and 9, 2020 for the next presentation of Cochin Days.

August 12, 2020
